February 23, 2016

Bailey’s Construction Unlimited LLC
15719 NE Fargo Court
Portland, OR 97230

Tyrone and Senta,

Thank you for an opportunity to write a letter on your behalf. It has been a pleasure working with
both of you over the past few years. Here are a few words you may use on your website, as
requested:

Northwest Infrastructure has enjoyed a successful working relationship with Bailey’s '
Construction Unlimited since 2012. Bailey’s has been a big help as a reliable subcontractor
on Northwest’s own projects as well as a tier sub for projects with ODOT. In a working
relationship, communication is key. We could always count on Tyrone and Senta to be
responsive and communicative. Tyrone understands this industry and has a goal to grow
his business. At Northwest we understand that ambition and are delighted to be a part of

the journey, working with small business owners such as Tyrone and seeing his successes
both with us and as a result of his hard work and perseverance.

I hope this is what you’re looking for. Let me know if there is anything further.
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Kennedy Morgan
Oftfice Manager
kmorgan@nwi-corp.com
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